
September 12, 1957

Mrs, Nell Dorr 
Nettleton Hollow Road 
Washington, Connecticut 
Dear Mrs, Dom
Owing, I suppose, to the vagaries of the postal 
system under certain administrations, the books 
arrived before Tine Everhard’s letter of Septem­
ber ¡>, and I have already written you a note which 
expresses the warmth of my reaction to your photo­
graphs. I will be in New York for a week some­
time next month, and if you are available we could 
perhaps discuss the postcard idea at that time.
At your convenience could you let me know if you 
will be in town next month?

Sincerely,

Ihomas A, Bledsoe 
Director


